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If you are aged between 14-25, and live in or close to Penrith, 
please complete the survey below. Completed surveys should be 
returned to Penrith Town Council, Unit 1, 19-24 Friargate,  Penrith 
CA117XR by 27th February, 2020. 

Overview 

Working with the Town Council, the Youth Advisory Panel (YAP) have set 
this survey up to explore what young people living in or near Penrith think 
about what's available for them in the town. The survey is available 
online via the Town Council's website and social media platforms. Links 
will also be found on social media used by young people. Hard copies of 
the survey are available from YAP Members, Penrith Library and the Town 
Council Office.   

Why We Are Consulting 

Penrith Town Council is working with the Youth Advisory Panel to gather 
opinions from young people aged 14-25 who live in or near the town. The 
goal is to reach better understanding of young people's aspirations and 
needs and, wherever possible, work in partnership with them and 
others to make a difference in the lives of younger generations in Penrith. 
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Please answer the following questions. Note all answers 
will be anonymised. 
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DATA PROTECTION 
 
Information collected in our surveys will only be used by us (Penrith Town 
Council) to inform the immediate and future provision of services. The 
information you provide will be kept confidential in accordance with the 
General Data Protection Regulations 2018. Anonymised results/analysis 
may be shared with partners who work closely with us. Otherwise, the 
information will not be shared outside of Penrith Town Council. 
 
 

Thank you for completing the Survey. 
 
 

 
 
 
Please don’t forget to return this survey by 27th March 
to:  
 
Penrith Town Council,  
Unit 2, 14-25 Friargate  
Penrith  
CA117 XR 

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT? 
 
Your feedback will inform the 3 Town Councillors 
who are supporting the Youth Advisory Panel. 
Any recommendations they make after their 
discussions with the panel and any appropriate 
partners will go forward for consideration by the 
Town Council. 


